
GSW Faculty Senate Minutes 

A regular meeting of the Georgia Southwestern State University Faculty Senate 

was held at 11:00 AM on October 16, 2013 in the Business Conference Room. The 

minutes were approved from the August 12 meeting. The President of the Faculty 

Senate was in the chair and the Recording Secretary was present. 

The President introduced Guest Speaker Reda Rowell who spoke about the GSW 

Foundation Fund Drive. 

Dr. Bryan Davis and Dr. Lauren DiPaula presented the Faculty Senate with the 

Institutional Effectiveness Committee’s (IEC) thoughts on the possibility of 

creating Institutional Learning Outcomes (ILO). The IEC made no 

recommendations on the subject to the Senate but wished to report that the IEC 

had been having discussions that included the possibility of creating ILO for GSW. 

Dr. Eugenia Bryan moved to permit the IEC to pursue the creation of a plan to 

explore ILO and the benefits and feasibility of measuring the ILO. The motion was 

approved. 

A proposal was forwarded with approval from the Academic Affairs Committee to 

create a new “option” within the existing B.S. in Mathematics. The option would 

allow students to have noted in their record a specialization within the existing 

program. Dr. Eugenia Bryan moved to approve the proposal for a new program 

“B.S. in Mathematics with option in Actuarial Mathematics”. The motion was 

approved. 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:00 PM. 

 

 

 


